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December
Eleventh
1932.

Rose H. McMaster, Esq., 
Vice-President, Steel Go. of Canada, 
Montreal.

Dear Mr. McMaster:-
I wish to thank you very much for 

your letter of last week commenting on the Extension 
Course in Export Trade.
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I shall pass it along to those who are 
dealing more directly with this course and I am sure 
they will take advantage of the suggestions you outline. 
This year’s course is largely 1" the -nature of an ex­
periment and I have no doubt that at its conclusion we 
shall have thought of many things which, if embodied, 
would mean an improvement. The thing is to think of 
aa many of these things before the course starts as 
possible.
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I know the Committee has derived much of 
practical value and certainly encouragement from the 
meeting we had last week. I think in connection with 
our Gommer ce Course at McGill we could be well served by an Advisory Committee of business men and it is my 
intention to create such a committee, but of this I 
shall write you further later on.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.
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